
New  Bedford  Emergency
Overflow Shelter Open Tonight
(08 Jan, 2017)
Due  to  the  weather  conditions,  the  overflow  will  be  open
tonight.

Guests can start to arrive at Sister Rose House (71 Division
St) at 6:00pm. It is a first come, first serve basis and our
capacity is 25 individuals. Guests will be offered a meal,
showers and a good night’s rest in a safe environment.

Any  inquires  can  be  forwarded  to  Sister  Rose  and  1-800-
homeless. On any given day that the overflow is activated, it
will always be confirmed by email no later than 12pm. If the
weather forecast stays as projected, the overflow could be
open  over  the  next  couple  of  days.  Thanks  you  for  your
continued support.
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